
 

 

NANTWICH PARK ROAD BOWLING CLUB 
PRIVACY NOTICE 

March 2022 
 

In line with the General Data Protection Regulations enforced from 25 May 2018, Nantwich Park Road Bowling Club 
is committed to respecting the privacy of all its members. 
 

Following an audit of club member’s personal data the Management Committee can confirm that personal information 
held for each member is used purely for the efficient management of the Bowling Club.  The information held is kept 
securely and not shared with any person or organisation outside of the sport of crown green bowling. 
 

Selected personal data is shared with the Leagues and Counties Park Road Bowling Club is affiliated to and British 
Crown Green Bowling Association, all of whom have confirmed that they only use the data to enable them to 
effectively manage the sport of crown green bowling. 
 

Members of Park Road Bowling Club have the right to ask for their personal data to be removed from the organisations 
that hold it.  However, such a request may result in the cancellation of their club membership and their registration with 
a league and BCGBA. 
 

Members who have joined a Social Media group should be aware of other club members rights to their privacy before 
making any posts, including pictures, without their permission. 
 

A Latham, Hon. Secretary 
On behalf of the Management Committee          Next review date 2024 
 


